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Deeper into Action:  Praise 
Rev. Doug Gray • First 
Church of Squantum 
Monday Night Bible Study • 
November 28, 2016 
 
 

I.  Welcome and 
Introductions — 
Prayer 
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II.  Teaser:  What’s some 
of the best news you ever 
received? Was it 
unexpected? What was 
your response? 

 
III. A Very Cool Baby 
Announcement — Luke 
1:5–25 
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a. Temple courts and the 
Holy of Holies (see back 
for charts) 
b. The Priest and the 
offering of incense 
(Zechariah’s chance of a 
lifetime) 
c. The angel’s 
appearance:  Why can’t 
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Zechariah talk when he 
leaves? 
d. Where have we seen 
babies coming to barren, 
older women? Sarah, 
Rebekah, Hannah 
e. Where do you see 
yourself in this story? 
With which character do 
you most identify? 
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IV. A Second Baby 
Announcement — Luke 
1:26–38 
a. What does the angel 
tell us about who Jesus 
is and what His mission 
is? 
b. What’s Mary’s 
response to the angel’s 
announcement? 
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c. How is the 
conversation different? 
Why do you think that is? 
d. What do these two 
announcements tell us 
about where we find 
God? 
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V.  In Utero Family 
Reunion and Mary’s 
Song:  Luke 1:39–56 
a. Why do you think that 
Mary “hurried” to her 
cousin? 
b. What tips off Elizabeth 
that something amazing 
is happening? 
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c. If you were Mary, what 
would you think/feel 
about Elizabeth’s words? 
d. Why do you think Mary 
leaves when she does? 

 
VI.  Birth of John the 
Baptist and 
Zechariah’s Song 
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a. Does Zechariah get to 
talk when John is born?  
b. When does Zechariah 
get to talk again? Why 
then do you think? 
c. What’s the response of 
the neighborhood? 
d.  
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VII.  Conclusions:  What 
do we take home with 
us? 
a. God comes to us in 
surprising ways in the 
middle of ordinary life, 
and when that happens 
our world can turn 
upside down. 



	 	 	 Page	11	

b. We seem wired for 
worship. 
When the wonderful 
happens, our instinct is 
to sing and praise! 
c. Do our Christmas 
preparations make this 
easier or harder? 
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